
May 2, 2021 

Today 
 
9:30, 11:30am & 1:30pm (back 
parking lot)-Communion Sunday 
 
9:30 and 11:30am-Kids Zone  
 
9:45am-Pre-recorded service 
streams on website, Facebook & 
YouTube 
 
This Week 
 
TUESDAY 
 
7-9pm-Senior Youth group  
 
THURSDAY 
 
7-8:30pm-Junior Youth Group 
 
SUNDAY 
 
8:15, 10:00 & 11:45am (back  
parking lot)-Worship Services 
 
 
UPCOMING 
 
May 10th 
6:30pm-AGM via Zoom 
 
May 13th 
5:00pm-physical ballots due at the 
church 
 
May 17th 
7am-ballots due by email 
(confidential@npmbchurch.com) 
 

WELCOME TO 

Please join us in praying for the ministry of the week: Upper Pine Gospel Church 
 
Note: If you have a prayer request/praise item you would like to include in the  bulletin, please contact the  
church office with the details you would like to have shared.    

 
 

Our Annual General Meeting will be held on Zoom Monday May 10th. Check in time begins 

at 6:30pm and opening comments begin at 6:45pm. Please call the office (250-785-3869), email 

the office (office@npmbchurch.com) or text the church text line (778-400-4549) for the link. You 

will need the year end reports, proposed budget and ballots prior to the AGM. Please pick up a 

package at the office or during a Sunday morning service. Ballots can be returned to the church 

(a box will be located in front of the office during office hours, and outdoors during Sunday 

services) or to the confidential church email for viewing by ballot counters only 

(confidential@npmbchurch.com). Ballots must be returned to the church by Thursday May 13th at 5:00pm OR 

by email by 7:00am on Monday May 17th.  Please reach out to Pastor Andrew, an Elder or the church office if 

you have any questions or concerns during this process. 

 

Sunday Worship Service and Kids Zone times are changing! Beginning on May 9th, services will be held 

at 8:15, 10:00 and 11:45am. Kids Zone will be held during the 10:00 and 11:45am service times.  

The purchase of a new FM radio transmitter will allow additional people/families to attend the 10:00am 

service and listen in their cars. Registration will be required for the drive in option as well.         

 

The Elders are recommending Carl Reimer for Elder. If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please 

contact the church office. 

 

Camp Sagitawa is holding a work bee on May 8th and is looking for volunteers to help with spring clean up.  

For more information, please contact the camp  (250-788-2361) or Gwen Koop at the church (250-785-3869).  

 

The Sieberts, Albus and the Motolas have sent updates this week on their missionary work.  They 

can be found in their missionary mail slots. 

 

May calendars are available. You can pick one up at the Welcome Center. 

 



Missionary Corner 

Lead Pastor:  

Andrew Eby         andrew@npmbchurch.com   

 

Director of Children & Family Ministries:                                     

Emily Fehr            emily@npmbchurch.com  

MINISTRY STAFF 

Director of Worship: 

Kristy Erickson    kristy@npmbchurch.com  

 

Counselor:       

Gwen Koop         gwen@npmbchurch.com 

            Operating Budget Report       
 

Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date                

                                 $16,722.00      $663,980.50      $828,523.42 

 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                               

Online Giving Option:  e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  
 

How to tithe during this time? You may send an e-transfer to e-transfers@npmbchurch.com, you can 

bring in cash or cheques during office hours, or you can mail in a cheque to NPMB Church  

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊  

10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC  

V1J 5V2 

Website: www.npmbchurch.com   

E-mail:                                

office@npmbchurch.com  

Office Hours:                                        

Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 

PRAYER CHAIN: 

* Marie -  250-787-1302 

* Elfrieda - 250-785-5833 

* Janet - 250-785-3605                     

 *Alice - 250-785-3301                                                                                                  

“We exist to glorify God and make disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

Please continue to pray for Marcy as she coordinates the Options Pregnancy Centre and for  
Kalvin as he works with youth who come to the Station 7 Youth Centre. Pray for strength and  
wisdom for them both as they carry out their ministries during Covid 19.  
 
 

Looking for  

something to read?                                     
Check out our church library  

during  office hours. We have  

videos, fiction & non-fiction. 

We have material for children 

and adults. Located downstairs. 

The Amendts 


